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2020-2021 Officers & Board Members: 
President-Patty Navin; V.Pres-Stephanie Larcom; V.Pres-Gene Long; V. Pres-Corwin Croy; Secretary-
Barbara Plaugher; Treasurer-Clair Winebar; Lion Tamer-; Tail Twister-Greg Averesch; Board 
Members: 1 yr-Dan Diller; 1 yr-Robert Stahl; 2 yr-Jim Bemiller; 2 yr Jan Emmert. 
Immediate Past President-Christina Walton; Foundation President-Dick Ramseyer  
Editor-Barbara Plaugher 

    

 August Birthday: 
 Stephanie Larcom   8/4  Lowell Hostetler   8/7  Ron Lora  8/10 
 Tom Edwards 8/12  Jan Emmert  8/12  Dimale Snyder 8/19 
 Praveen Vohra 8/21  Joe Sehlhorst  8/25  Nicole Keuneke 8/26 
 Mike Minnig  8/29 
 

August Anniversary: 
Bill/Jo Croft    8/4  Ron Headings   8/8  Gene Long  8/13 
Scott Basinger 8/15  Bill Watkins  8/17  Mitch Kingsley 8/30 
Dick Ramseyer 8/30                               

   
UPCOMING EVENTS: 
Due to the coronavirus restrictions, all Lions events have been cancelled. 
Upon lifting these restrictions, the scheduling of EVENTS WILL BE SENT TO 
YOU BY E-MAIL AS SOON AS POSSIBLE  
 

RAFFLE DRAWING:                                                                                                          
The July 50/50 charity drawing results are as follows:  $100 ticket of Bill Croft sold by Lion Bill Croft; 
$50 ticket of Rita Dietrich sold by Lion Corwin Croy; $30 ticket of Corwin Croy sold by Lion Corwin 
Croy; $20 ticket of Dan Diller sold by Lion Dan Diller.     
 

BOARD MEETING:                                                             

Quarterly financial statements were mailed to all board members for club and foundation. 
Award winners from the district for the Bluffton club was the Humanitarian Award, Service Award and 
the Governor’s Award.  A new banner is being ordered for the award patches. 
Lions Jim Bemiller and Barbara Plaugher received the Progressive Melvin Jones Fellowship recognitions 
Masks and bandanas with lion’s logo are available for sale @ $6.50 each.  Available at Lion Barbara 
Plaugher home. 



Four bike racks will be provided for the village.  Poles are being moved with the expectation of 
competition of the Bentley path in the middle of August. 

         
 

Lions assisting with glasses donations:  

                       
                                     

 

New Lions Way Bentley 
path construction. 
Placement of new cable 
wire on new poles to make 
room for construction of 
pathway along Bentley 
Road between Richland 
Drive & Riley Street. It is 
anticipated the project will 
be completed in August 
2020. Lion Dick Ramseyer 
 

Lion Ed Yeager along with 
Lion Barbara Plaugher 
transported over 9,000 pairs of 
glasses from the collection 
address near Bellefontaine to 
the Pandora sorting center in 
July.  Lion Dennis Morrison 
assisted with transport of 
glasses in May from 
Germantown to the sorting 
center.  Lion Dan Diller helped 
with the transport in June from 
Ashland collection area also to 
Pandora.  These glasses 
collected from lion’s clubs 
around the state are then 
processed for third-world 
missions. 

 


